[image: image1.png]1 0

Competition Law Association

British Group of the
Ligue Internationale du Droit de la Concurrence
(International League for Competition Law)




Bar Council

International CPD Legal and Professional Development Grant programme

This programme supports fully qualified junior barristers (of 7 years call or less), who are in employed or self-employed practice to participate in international legal events or conferences of their choice by providing them with financial support. Applicants to the grant programme must be a member of one of this year’s sponsoring SBAs  (including, for these purposes only, the CLA): the Competition Law Association, COMBAR, Family Law Bar Association, Technology and Construction Bar Association, London Common law and Commercial Bar Association or the Northern Circuit. For further information and an application form, please click here, contact Juliette Hargreave on 0207 611 1316.

 

The three application deadlines for 2014 are now confirmed as 31 January, 11 April and 19 September 2014. 
Please also note in particular the guidance for applicants which can be accessed here.

As the CLA has limited funding to contribute to the programme, we wish to ensure that the event for which attendance is sponsored has as broad an appeal as possible to our membership. Therefore, we set out below some guidelines or criteria that applications via the CLA should meet.

         Membership of the CLA: applicants who wish to apply via the CLA must be members of the Association.  We are more likely to support young practitioners who have shown some commitment to the Association through participation in our previous events and meetings. 

         Event/Conference: the event or conference concerned must be directly relevant to the CLA’s objectives and areas of interest – competition and IP law and the law of unfair competition. Attendance at events with a variety of themes may be considered favourably, but participation must nevertheless be closely focussed on relevant areas of the law. 

         Sharing of experience: any successful applicant must commit to disseminating the knowledge and experience gained among junior members of the CLA and applicants are required to demonstrate how they intend to do so, for example in the case of the CLA, by giving a short talk to our members on their return. Applicants who intend to contribute actively to the event/conference by participation in a panel or by securing a speaking slot are also more likely to merit funding.
For the avoidance of doubt, even if the above guidelines are observed, it remains in the discretion of the CLA as to whether to support any particular grant application made under the Programme and this is also subject to funding still being available from the Bar Council under the Programme overall.  

